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Comments: Hello,

 

Please do not ban bolting in wilderness areas.

 

Bolting should be regulated and done in partnership with climbing advocacy groups. They keep climbers safe,

prevent to addition of traditional (and more visible) anchors, and lead towards more sustainable use of our

natural resources.

 

All the best,

Mason


